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The FBI is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information that leads to the arrest and
conviction of the person or persons responsible for the stabbing death of a Laguna Pueblo man.

  

On Aug. 12, 2021, Victor G. Jones, 42, was found deceased in the driveway of a residence in
New Laguna, N.M.

  

Jones was stabbed in the chest.

  

Anyone with information is asked to the contact the FBI at (505) 889-1300 or online at
tips.fbi.gov.
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